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BY EMAIL  

February 23, 2024 

Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Benincasa, 

EB-2023-0030 – Hydro One Networks Inc. Application for 2024 Distribution Rates and EB-2023-0059 

– Hydro One Networks Inc. 2024 Rate Application for the areas formerly served by Orillia Power 

Distribution Corporation and Peterborough Distribution Inc. – Settlement Conference 

 

At the preliminary meeting on February 13, 2024, OEB staff proposed consolidating the proceedings for 

Hydro One Distribution (EB-2023-0030) and Hydro One’s Orillia & Peterborough Rate Zones (EB-2023-

0059) for the balance of these applications.  Hydro One has no objection to consolidating these applications 

provided that the Settlement Proposal (and forthcoming OEB decision) clearly distinguish between any 

specific terms (or findings) that may apply to each entity. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Elise Andrey 

 

Cc:  James Sidlofsky 

Raman Dhillon 

 


